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July 22, 2020 

Gary L. Steen, P.E. 
Manager/Engineer for FMIC 
Fountain Mutual Irrigation Company 
P.O. Box 75292 
Colorado Springs, CO 80970-5292 

Re: Big Johnson Reservoir, File No M-2020-028;  
 Corrective Action Due Date Extension Approval  
 
Dear Mr. Steen, 
 
On July 22, 2020 the Division received an emailed request for a 30 to 45-day extension to the due date for the 
Division’s corrective action resulting from our Big Johnson Reservoir inspection report mailed on June 5, 
2020.  Given your efforts to keep us informed of your progress, the Division hereby approves your request 
for a 45-day extension from August 4th to September 18th 2020. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (303) 866-3567, ext 8169. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
ec: Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
 DRMS file 
 Jeff Fugate, AGO 
 Polly Jessen, Kaplan Kirsch 
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